Q:
What are we doing to attract and reward safe drivers?

A:
Administration and Non-Instructional Staffing Services Department works cooperatively with Transportation to expedite the 
processing of school bus driver applicants.  In addition the Transportation Department has an on-going  recruiting program that 
includes having a school bus parked in shopping centers staffed with employees who distribute employment applications to interested 
people, distributing "bus drivers needed" flyers to churches and other social service agencies, making follow-up phone calls to applicants 
who have not been cleared because of missing information, and advertising in the local and school newsletters.


Drivers are awarded a safe-driving accommodation based on the number of years they are accident free.  In addition they receive a 
bonus of $100 per month for each month they are not absent and have not had a preventable accident. 

